
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
  
Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 
Date: May 6, 2019  

  

Pasco Tax Collector Offices will be Closed  
May 11, 2019 because of  

State DMV Equipment Upgrade 

  

UPDATED INFORMATION: 
 
Due to Florida Department of Highway Safety & Motor Vehicle (Florida DMV) required 
equipment maintenance and upgrades, all Pasco Tax Collector Offices will be closed on 
Saturday, May 11.  Two of our offices are normally open on Saturdays but because of the state-
mandated equipment upgrades, service will not be available at any location. 
 
The Florida DMV has alerted that online driver license and motor vehicle registration services 
may also be impacted during the time period of May 10 through May 12.  All services at the five 
Pasco Tax Collector Office locations are scheduled to resume on Monday, May 13, 2019. 
  
For more information about the Pasco Tax Collector’s Office, please visit www.pascotaxes.com 
or contact our call center at (727) 847-8032 Monday through Friday from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM. 
  
While our office has no control over this upgrade we apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause.  We appreciate your understanding during this brief but needed upgrade.   
 

###  
 

http://www.pascotaxes.com/

